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Cawston Primary Academy 
December 2023 Newsletter 

Wow! What an exciting few weeks we have left this term! The children 
are busy practicing songs and special performances for the Nativity as 
well as the Carol Service at the church.  
This newsletter shows all the Christmas festivities over the next few 
weeks as we  make this time of year as magical as possible. Please join 
us wherever you can and thank you, as always, for your support. 

Diary Dates 

R/1/2 Nativity 
Wednesday 13th                   

December 
(No children/ Filming) 
1.15pm doors open 

Thursday 14th December 
9am doors open 

 
School Disco 

Friday 15th December 
(See left) 

 
School Christmas Dinner  
Book via Myed from 4/12/23 

 
Quizmas Family Quiz 

Tuesday 19th December 
3.30pm to 5.30pm  

 
School Carol Concert   

St Agnes’  2pm 
Wednesday 20th                       

December  
 

End of term  
Wednesday 20th                       

December 
 

Spring Term  

Thursday 4th January 2024  
 

February Half-term 
19th—23rd February 

 
Easter Holiday 

Thursday 28th March—
Monday 15th April 

 
Bank Holiday  

Monday 6th May 
 

Whitsun/ Half-term 
27th—31st May 

 

Summer Term Ends 
Friday 19th July 

Christmas Around the Campfire 
This December, children will be spending a special session in the Wild-
life Garden for Christmas stories and hot chocolate around the camp-

fire.   
We are able to do provide these magical experiences for the children at 
no cost, due to volunteers and parent   helpers giving their time. If you 
are able to spare some time to help in school, please contact the office 

or speak to Mrs Brett. 

EYFS/KS1 Nativity  Performance  
Wednesday 13th December, 1pm (Filmed session, adults only) 
Thursday 14th December, 9am (Family session, younger siblings 
welcome!) 
 

Refreshments will be served before each performance. DVDs of 
the performance will be available to order for £15 via the Friends.  
Due to space, this is a ticketed event.  Thank you to everyone who 
has ordered their tickets. Confirmation has gone out on Class     
Dojo’s class stories.   
A polite reminder that no use of phones, cameras or recorders 
can  be used for either performance.   

Christmas Disco 
Friday 15th December 

YR, Y1 and Y2:  
5.00—6.15pm 

Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6:  
6.30—7.45pm 

£3 each, £5 for 2, £7 for 3 
Tickets on sale in office 
from  11th December 

Christmas Dinner /Jumper Day      
  Tuesday 19th December 

If you wish to wear a Christmas Jumper 
instead of your Cawston Primary  Sweat-
shirt or cardigan for our school Christmas 
dinner, we are asking for a voluntary      
donation to raise money for  
 
 
Please be creative and reuse or decorate  
something you already have! 



Whole School Carol Service    

Wednesday 20th December, 1pm at St Agnes Church, 

Cawston 

Refreshments will be available from 1pm to raise funds 

for the school. 

We have found it increasingly difficult over the last few 

years to use the church with no toilet available. Follow-

ing feedback from previous services, we have secured a     

Portaloo for use by children and families. One of our 

parents has kindly sourced this for us, however we need 

to cover the delivery and collection cost. This equates to 

50p per child—if you are able to make a donation help 

cover the cost it would be greatly appreciated.  
 

The children will need a rucksack that they can carry to 

take their belongings to the church.  Taxi children and 

those not collected from the church will be escorted 

back to school for the end of the day.   

Please note there are no Smiles sessions afterschool on 

Wednesday 20th December. 

 

A reminder that as an 

ECO school  we ask 

that children don’t 

bring or give out Christmas cards in school.               

The trees of the world say thank you ! 

 
A big thank you to everyone who supported our 
Anti-Bullying Week in November.   
It is something that we  continue to focus on all 
year round in school.  
 

If your child has an issue or incident with       
another child in school, please contact the class 
teacher on Class Dojo in the first instance.     
We are able to confirm actions taken during the 
school day or investigate further if the child 
hasn’t informed us.   
We would ask that you don’t contact other   
parents in the first instance, particularly out of 
school hours. We encourage all members of our 
school community, parents included, to be kind 
and respectful to one another and to follow the 
proper procedures for any behavioural                      
incidents in school.   


